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Old Cars Coming to Falls City Friday 
(KLZA) -- Parking will be restricted in an area of downtown Falls City Friday for a group of
antique cars that will stopping for lunch and shopping on their way to Lincoln. The Little Tuggers
car club from Kansas City including Model A’s and Model T’s will be in town for around 90
minutes.  

There is to be no parking between Harlan and Stone Street on 18th Friday from 7 a-m until 3 p-m
and no parking on the east side of Stone Street from 18th Street South in the first 10 spaces.

The Little Tuggers cars will be on display while in town. The owners will be around the cars if you
want to take pictures or ask questions.  

Falls City Chamber of Commerce and Main Street Director David Branch hopes the group will like
what they see and come back, hopefully for the Cobblestone Festival Car Show in August.  

The plan is for two separate groups to be in Falls City.  The first group will be the Model A group
which is the faster of the two types of cars participating followed by the Model T group.
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